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December 2017
Dear Parent/Carer
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our Christmas Concert at Corby Business Academy.  The concert will give you an opportunity to listen to the Senior and Junior Concert Bands as well as the Big Band, String Ensemble, Brass Ensemble, Woodwind Ensemble, CBA Vocalize and some extremely gifted soloists.

The Concert will take place at Corby Business Academy Theatre on Wednesday 13th December and will commence at 7pm.  The Concert will finish at approximately 9pm.  Refreshments will also be available on the evening.  

Tickets for the concert are free and will be available from Student Reception during normal opening hours.
Please complete the reply slip below by Friday 8th December and return to Student Reception indicating how many tickets you require.  Students will be unable to collect tickets without the slip.

We do hope you will join us on what I’m sure will be a tremendous occasion.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Wears                                  

Director of Music                    

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please return to Student Reception by Friday 8th December
Student name: …………………………………………… Tutor Group: ……………………………..
I require: …………… tickets for the Christmas Concert on Wednesday 13th December.

Signed Parent/Carer: ………………………………………………….


